
Minutes of the Meeting of 
March 12, 2008 

 
Members present:  Nancy Brent, Angie Alvarez, Cherie Clifton, J. R. Couser, 
Enid Bates, Pat Conley, Mike Bellah, Glennda Cook, Eveline Rivers, Stephanie 
Kordas, Lynda Barksdale, Janice Joyner, Lynn White Lowe, Karla Koontz, Pam 
Kinnan, Moselle Ford, Debby Carey, Jim Pond. 
 
Nancy Brent reminded the committee that the Adult Students Program Spring 
Banquet will be Friday, March 28, 2008.  Volunteers are needed to decorate for 
the banquet.  Nancy also suggested it would be nice to have members of this 
committee arrive early to the banquet to serve as greeters and help show people 
to the banquet room. 
 
Nancy also reminded members that the annual book sale will be on Wednesday, 
April 23, 2008 and Thursday, April 24, 2008.  A sign-up sheet was passed 
around to volunteer for a shift.   
 
Nancy and Angie reported back to the committee about caps and gowns for 
graduates unable to purchase them.  Nancy stated the cost is around forty 
dollars.  The bookstore manager will notify ASP if any students should need 
assistance purchasing a cap and gown.  There are a few other organizations who 
might also be able to assist with this expense. 
 
Cherie Clifton announced to the committee that the Showcase of Technology is a 
recruiting tool for high school juniors.  The event was March 13, 2008. 
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